Please see attached. I believe this is what the school committee passed already last week. Please put this in our resolution format and change any "school committee" wording to City Council.

In addition, this will be placed on the New Bedford City Council Meeting as a motion with a attachment of the resolution.

Thank you,

Steven Martins New Bedford City Councilor

From: Joshua Amaral [JoshAmaral@newbedfordschools.org]

Sent: Friday, June 09, 2017 10:49 AM

To: Steven Martins

Subject: FBRC Resolution

Councillor Martins,

As discussed at the School Budget meeting, here is the Foundation Budget Review Commission Resolution that the School Committee will be considering Monday, September 12th. Some City Councils across the state have passed similar resolutions in support of this important issue and I hope you consider it.

Thanks, Josh

Joshua D. Amaral New Bedford School Committee Cell: 508-542-7447

Please be aware that email to this address is considered public record and should be used only for communications pertaining to the New Bedford School Committee. For all other communications, please use: joshdamaral@gmail.com

The contents of this e-mail and all related responses, files, and attachments may contain confidential, legally privileged information intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. This email may not be disclosed or forwarded to anyone else without authorization from the originator of this e-mail.